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Cheadle Area Committee Meeting: Tuesday, 29 
January 2019

         
Christmas lights

Report of the Corporate Director for Place

1.0 PURPOSE OF REPORT 

1.1 For the Area Committee to confirm funding for additional Christmas lights and 
replacement Christmas lights.

2.0 BACKGROUND 

2.1 In November 2018, on behalf of the Cheadle & Gatley Ward, Cllr Greenhalgh 
agreed to fund additional Christmas tree lights on Gatley Green with funding from 
Ward delegated budget. The cost of the additional lights is £1655.60

2.2 In December 2018, on behalf of the Cheadle & Gatley Ward, Councillor Roberts 
and Councillor Holloway agreed funding to cover the cost to replace vandalised 
Christmas lights from Ward delegated budget. The cost of the replacement work is 
£259.26.

  
3.0 RECOMMENDATION

3.1   That the Area Committee confirm funding for additional Christmas lights and 
replacement Christmas lights.

***********************

BACKGROUND PAPERS

There are none

Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Graeme Vout on telephone number  or alternatively email 
graeme.vout@stockport.gov.uk


